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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Modafinil and Steven-Johnson 
Syndrome. 
 
Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to your request. 
 
By accessing records of patients attending the trust or its hospitals or medical 
centres an diagnosed with Steven-Johnson Syndrome (or SJS) in the past 
financial year (2016-17), how many of records make any mention of Modafinil, 
whether a known prescription or assumed cause of the case. 
 
The Trust had 10 records reported in 2016/17.  However, there are actually 
only 8 patients as the last three records are the same patient with three 
different admissions all of which have the Steven Johnson Syndrome 
recorded.    
 
We can confirm that none of the patients listed had Modafinil dispensed for 
them in financial year 2016/2017. 
 


